

Become Part of Texas History & Support Agricultural Youth Education Through the Longhorn Commemorative Brick Project

Honor or Congratulate a Loved One, Promote Your Business, Or Recognize Someone Special

The Longhorn Project Board invites you to become part of this innovative one-of-a-kind agricultural education program for youth. For \$105 you can purchase an engraved commemorative brick at the Western Heritage Pavilion for the duration of time! The Western Heritage Pavilion, built by the Houston Livestock Show and RodeoTM and dedicated to The Longhorn Project in 2000, is the only location on the premises of The Longhorn Project, located at NASA Johnson Space Center, where you can have an inscription of your choice displayed and show your support of agricultural youth education and our Texas heritage.

"The project celebrates both our uniquely Texan heritage and showcases the spirit of

*Checks should be made payable to The Longhorn Project.

Mailing Address: The Longhorn Project 957 NASA Pkwy., #129 Houston, TX 77058

Cash: \$_____ *Check #: _____ or Credit Card Type (circle): VISA Discover MasterCard AMEX

Credit Card #: _____ Exp. Date: _____ CRV: _____

Signature: ______Phone: _____

Number of Bricks: _____ X \$105 per Brick = Amount: \$_____

Established in 1996 by NASA's JSC director, George W. S. Abbey, The Longhorn Project, a nonprofit organization, is a one-of-a-kind agricultural youth education program created amongst NASA's Johnson Space Center, the Houston Livestock Show and RodeoTM, Clear Creek Independent School District, and the Texas Longhorn Breeders Association of America.

To learn more about The Longhorn Project and Educational Field Trip Program, go to thelonghornproject.com. If you have any questions, please send an email to thelonghornproject@yahoo.com or call 281-728-3787.

Your donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by the law.

Thank you for your support!